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POPE FRANCIS CLASSROOM VISIT TO OUR LADY QUEEN OF ANGELS
Principals and students from OLQA, St. Ann, St. Paul and St. Charles Borromeo Catholic inner-city elementary schools in Manhattan will meet with Pope Francis and demonstrate how Catholic education in the schools of the Archdiocese of New York helps children put Faith in Action in their daily lives. 

The 24 third and fourth grade students will showcase school projects and ongoing lessons focusing on stewardship of the environment and community service. These are initiatives the children know are important to Pope Francis who they will invite to pray with and for them during their short time together. 

The themes of the student projects are:

 ST.  ANN SCHOOL – COMMUNITY SERVICE
ST. CHARLES BORROMEO - thank God for the gifts of the earth
ST. PAUL SCHOOL – THE SACRAMENTS OF RECONCILIATION AND HOLY COMMUNION

OUR LADY QUEEN OF ANGELS – STEWARDSHIP OF OUR RESOURCES AND CONSERVATION
A GIFT OF A SPIRITUAL BOUQUET
As an expression of the great joy with which we receive Pope Francis to the city of New York, Catholic schools in the Archdiocese of New York are presenting the Holy Father with a Spiritual Bouquet; a collection of prayers accompanied by photographs of students and student drawings, bound in a hard cover book. This Spiritual Bouquet of prayers is being offered to Pope Francis in thanks for his ministry which inspires and moves us all closer to God, in both words and deeds. Both elementary and high school students from across the nine regions of the archdiocese are represented in the bound Spiritual Bouquet book, expressing how much Catholic school children in the Archdiocese of New York love Pope Francis and are praying for him.
Spiritual Bouquet Presenters:

Shaila Cuellar from Our Lady Queen of Angels - grade 8



Victor Franco from St. Paul School - grade 8
